Leetsdale Food Pantry



The Leetsdale Food Pantry is located on the basement floor of the Leetsdale Borough Building.

If you are a resident in need of groceries, the application to participate can be found by clicking here. Please complete this form and return to Mayor Sandra Ford at the

Leetsdale Borough Office or mayorsford [at] gmail.com (via email.)

Food distribution will be 1 time each month and delivery occurs directly to recipients.

Volunteers to the food pantry are always welcome. Volunteer duties would be for packing and delivery once a month. Please reach out to Mayor Ford if interested.

If you would like to make a monetary donations to the food pantry, it would go to:

Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank 1 North Linden St. Duquesne, PA 15110.

Please put for Borough of Leetsdale Food Pantry in the memo so the Leetsdale Food Pantry gets the money into its account.